Maple Syrup Seminar

Hey, The days are getting longer and the Maple sap will soon be flowing. There is
a special time of the year when we are able to capture sap from the Maple trees
and produce some beautifully delectible Maple syrup! The Outdoors Workshop of
Hill Village Bible Church will be conducting a Maple syrup seminar From Tree to
Table. Let’s get together on Saturday March 8 to learn all the steps in the Maple
operation to produce Maple syrup and test some Sugar on Snow! We will gather
at the Slim Baker Lodge in Bristol NH from 1 — 4 pm. This is an interactive event
and we will learn tree identification, the Science of the sap flow, how to tap a
Maple tree, Filtering and evaporation and then how to finish and bottle our
delectable amber syrup back in the kitchen. This seminar will get you
knowledgeable on a time honored New Hampshire tradition of making Maple
syrup and gets you outside into the woods at a great time of year. Much of the
class will be spent outdoors so dress for the weather and woodland conditions.

The Outdoors Workshop puts on many Outdoor themed events throughout the
year. Stay tuned. This is a family friendly event and all are welcome. This seminar
is free of charge. Registration is required Please contact Jeff to register. Call or
text 603-770-4386. E-mail jeffbeach74@gmail.com Slim Baker Lodge 301
New Chester Mountain Road, Bristol NH




